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October 31, 2024 
 
 
Trinidad Service Announcement – King Ocean now calling Point Lisas Port.  
 
Dear Valued Client, 
 
King Ocean Services is pleased to announce that we will now be calling Point Lisas 
Port, every Thursday from South Florida effective sailing of 10/31 vessel: AS FABRIZIA 
VG: S344, sailing from Port Everglades with an arrival on Nov 7th. 
 
This change from Port of Port of Spain to Point Lisas will further allow King Ocean 
Services to offer a consistent & faster weekly service to & from Miami, Trinidad and 
connecting ports within the Eastern Caribbean trade-lane. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
King Ocean Agency as agents for 
King Ocean Services® 
 
 
 
 
 


